
 
 

Instructions for Submitting your Quilt(s) 
For the 2018 Common Thread Quilt Show 

 
Thank you for offering your quilt(s) for display in our upcoming Quilt Show.  The following items are 
provided for each entry: 
 
▪a clear bag in which to put your quilt; and 
▪a Quilt Identification  Form to put in the bag with your quilt. 
 
Please use a separate bag and Form for each quilt submitted. 
 
Put the completed Quilt Identification Form in the appropriate bag.  When dropped off, the quilt will be 
assigned an entry number and the top portion (Part 1) will be attached to the back of your quilt.  You 
will need to sign the bottom of the Part 2 - Retrieval Form when you pick-up your item(s) at the end of 
the Quilt Show.  If you are unable to claim your items you must designate someone to do it for you in 
the space provided on the form. Part 3 of the form will be given to you and is to be brought with you 
when you pick up your quilt. 
 
Quilts will be available for pick-up from 5:00 – 6:00 p.m. on Sunday, May 11, 2018.  No one will be 
allowed into the display room to take down their own quilt(s).  Quilts will be brought to you at the 
retrieval desk.  Please ensure you bring a piece of identification with you when collecting your 
item(s).  We thank you for your patience in this matter. 
 

 
 
 
 
 


